
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.5 of 2021 
 

Visiting Leisure craft and yachts  
Date of Issue:  22/07/2021 
 
 

1. Visiting leisure craft and yachts are hereby advised that Eyemouth Harbour will 
not be accepting any visiting vessels from Monday 26/07/2021 - Monday 
02/08/2021. 

 
2. Visiting yachts can find alternative berthing at Port of Berwick or Amble 

Harbour to the South. Dunbar & North Berwick to the North. 
 

3. In case of emergency then we would endeavour to find vessels a space.  
 

4. the harbour will remain open to all other vessels and fuel is still available to 
transiting yachts and leisure craft. 
 

5. Please contact the Harbour mobile on 07885 742505 for further information. 
 

 
 

By order of the Deputy Harbour Master 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


